

From the Mayor's Office

Don Seccombe

Mayor of Redland Shire



25 November 2004

Our Ref: DS: gi DW 1496289

Contact: Andrew Harvey 3829 8532

Gayle Nemeth Manager Aussie Whip Maker 20 Wake Street MACLEAY ISLAND QLD 4184

Dear Gayle

Congratulations on your recent success in the Redland Chamber of Commerce Business Achievement Awards in the Export category.

Your success provides a great role model for other businesses in our Shire.

Council is keen to help local businesses grow and has a range of programs in place to encourage economic development in the Redlands.

We have established the Business Grow service to ensure local businesses get the services they need to grow. We are also a major sponsor of the Business Achievement Awards.

We are sponsoring a new eco-efficiency program for local businesses called ecoBiz. In addition, the Redlands Business Accelerator – a business incubation program – was launched in September.

The Council welcomes your input on ideas that will enhance business development in our Shire.

Best wishes for continued success in future.

Yours sincerely

Don Seccombe

Mayor of Redland Shire

Copy Andrew Harvey – Manager Economic Development